
Registration and Check-In 
All students registered in the veterinary medical program are subject to the policies and regulations of 
both the SVM and SGU as stipulated in this manual, irrespective of matriculation date. All students are 
required to complete the check-in process on or before the first day of classes each term as scheduled 
by the Office of the University Registrar. Students in dual degree programs (DVM/Master of Public 
Health (MPH) or DVM/Master of Science (MSc)) are required to meet with  their Graduate Studies 
Program Advisor and attain clearance; they will then register/check-in for both programs 
simultaneously. 

The final year of veterinary clinical training is scheduled through the SVM. Students must appear at the 
assigned educational institution as advised and follow the course registration procedures of that 
particular institution. Failure to appear as scheduled may result in dismissal from the University. 

In order to check-In for Terms 1 through 6 of the veterinary medical program in Grenada, students must 
have academic, financial and health insurance clearance. Students who are not in good financial 
standing are required to work with the Office of Student Finances to resolve their outstanding 
balances. 

If students are recipients of federal and/or alternate student loans, all required documentation must be 
received before financial clearance is provided. Students should not proceed to Grenada without 
financial and academic clearance. 

Students in Terms 7, 8, and 9 should follow the procedure established at their assigned clinical 
institution. They will be notified of any registration holds by email 

1


	Registration and Check-In

